
 

                                26.01.2024 
  

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
Our operations are proceeding smoothly across all departments. We are maintaining 
a consistent pace in production, logistics, equipment management, and billet supply. 
This active start of the month has been marked by a strong intake of orders. Our global 
sales offices are fully operational and stand ready to assist you with any requirements. 
 
In line with our commitment to operational transparency, Bureau Veritas recently 
conducted another audit of our facilities. We are glad to report that their findings 
affirm the reliability of our production and shipment processes, with no issues 
identified. For your convenience, two small screenshots from the audit report are 
below. Should you wish to access the full report, complete with detailed imagery and 
findings, please feel free to contact me or my colleagues. We believe in maintaining 
an open channel of communication and are always here to provide any information 
you may need. 
 

 
 
We appreciate your continued partnership and look forward to sustaining our high 
standards of service. 
 
 



 

Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


